
DRIVING & TRAVELLING IN CARS 
 
Boarding students with a driver’s license may only drive on the School property in the 
company of their parents or if special permission has been granted by the Head of Boarding. 
 
Boarding students who bring a vehicle to school must park in the parking bays provided near 
the back gate opposite the maintenance department shed. This area has video surveillance 
and LED lighting.  
 
If a boarder, with a driver’s license, wishes to drive a car, or parents wish them to do so, the 
Head of Boarding must have a written request from the parents.  If permission is granted the 
keys to the vehicle must be handed into the office where the keys will be stored within 
the safe. 
 
We request that NO boarding student travels as a passenger in a vehicle driven by another 
student, unless permission has been granted by the Senior Boarding House Assistant or 
Head of Boarding, in conjunction with parents.   
 
The need to prevent casual and spur-of-the-moment acceptance of lifts becomes more 
important as boarding students grow older.  While there are a few boarding students who 
have access to a motor vehicle, there usually is quite a large number of day students who 
are legally entitled to drive and have ready access to motor vehicles. 
 


